
                           

 

 

Aged 16 to 24?     
Do you enjoy reading?   

Do you enjoy working with children and want to volunteer?  
 

 Then helping with the Summer Reading Challenge in 
Wokingham Borough Libraries may be for you.  

 
We are looking for young people who can encourage 

children to take part in and complete this year’s Summer 
Reading Challenge, Space Chase and help out with 

children’s activities in the library. 
 

It’s fun and a great addition to your CV and you have the 
chance to give something back to your local community.  

 
The volunteering opportunities will be at Wokingham, 

Woodley and Lower Earley Libraries from Monday July 29 to 
Friday August 30, 2019.  

 
For more information contact 

volunteer@wokingham.gov.uk or 0118 974 6263 
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